

Office of Donor Relations University Advancement

4199 Campus Drive, Suite 400 UT Irvine, CA 92697-5601 949.824.1810 866.YOU.4UCI (866.968.4824) 949.824.3890 (Fax)

January 20, 2011

Mr. Roy Yew-Hung Chan 236 E. 46th Street Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Mr. Chan:

Thank you for your support to the University of California, Irvine. As a donor to UC Irvine, we would like to make your visits to the campus as convenient as possible. Accompanying this letter is your new Chancellor's Courtesy Parking Card, valid for use on the UC Irvine campus starting January 21, 2011 and extending through January 20, 2012.

When visiting the campus, please proceed to an information kiosk or parking office, provide your name, and identify yourself as a Chancellor's Courtesy Parking Card holder. Parking staff will issue you a one-day VIP parking permit allowing you to park free of charge in any AR preferred or general parking lot on campus, with the exception of designated metered, service, and disabled parking spaces.

When visiting the UCI Medical Center, the parking card is only valid in the Medical Center Visitor Parking on Dawn Way. Please present the Chancellor's Courtesy Parking Card at the kiosk upon your departure and your parking fee will be waived.

There is a dollar value associated with the use of the parking card. In order to protect the tax deductibility of your contributions, use of the parking card is limited to four (4) times over the twelve-month period from date of issue. The enclosed parking policy and map will provide additional parking information that is also available through the parking office web site at www.parking.uci.edu.

Again, thank you for your commitment to UC Irvine. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (949) 824-1810.

Sincerely,

Office of Donor Relations

Enclosures:

Chancellor's Courtesy Parking Card

UCI parking policy Campus Map

